
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Dan Wuori (DWuori@scfirststeps.org) <DWuori@scfirststeps.org>

DeVenny, Susan <sdevenny@scfirststeps.org>
Date: 6/5/2014 11:58:58 AM

Subject: Follow Up
Attachments: Data Request for CDEPP Evaluation - 4 25 2014.pdf

Dan and Susan:
 
Dan, I received your voicemail from late last night stating that the Office of First Steps needed an 
extension on the data request for CDEPP per the attached letter. The staff is prepared to provide an 
updated report on the program to the full EOC at its meeting on Monday, June 9.
 
Because telephone messages can only be archived for a brief period of time, I need the request for 
an extension in writing along with the explanation that you provided via the telephone message, and 
the date when you anticipate the EOC will receive the data. I have a responsibility to provide timely, 
accurate information to the EOC, the General Assembly and the Governor; therefore, future 
correspondence needs to be in writing.
 
Sincerely,
 
Melanie Barton
Education Oversight Committee
(803) 734-6148
 
Email correspondence to or from the SC Education
Oversight Committee email account may be considered
public information and subject to release under the
SC Freedom of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena.
This email transmission is intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you
have received this communication in error, please notify
the sender by replying to this message and delete the
original message immediately.
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